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Results Checks: Candidate application 
ATAR Course Examinations 2024 

Closing date: by close of business – 4.00 pm (AWST) on Monday, 6 January 2025 

Examination results can be checked by an ATAR course examination candidate if they doubt the 
accuracy of any of the results they receive. 

For practical examinations, the results check involves checking the marks recorded. 

For written examinations, the results check involves inspecting the candidate’s examination script to 
confirm that: 
• each question attempted by the candidate has been awarded a mark 
• the mark is based upon the marking key 
• the mark has been recorded correctly. 

If an error is detected: 
• the results check fee will be refunded 
• the higher of the two marks will be awarded 
• the School Curriculum and Standards Authority (the Authority) will notify TISC. 

Neither the written script nor the practical (oral, performance, portfolio or production) will be 
re-marked. All examinations have been independently marked by at least two trained markers and a 
strict marking process is followed. 

Note: results checks are not available for Interstate Language examinations. 

Conditions 

In compliance with Australian Government legislation (Privacy Act 1988), the outcome of a results 
check is released to the candidate only via the personal email address that is registered with their 
WA student number (WASN). The WASN is an eight-digit number that is allocated to students from 
the Authority and is found on school reports. Candidates can update their personal email address 
under the My profile tab in the student portal at https://studentportal.scsa.wa.edu.au. 

Applications must be submitted to the Authority by close of business – 4.00 pm (AWST) on Monday, 
6 January 2025. Applications received after the closing date cannot be considered. 

Results checks will be provided when all the processes connected with ATAR course examinations 
have been completed, usually by mid-February. 

 

https://studentportal.scsa.wa.edu.au/


 

Results Checks: ATAR course examinations 2024 2 

Fee 

A fee of $51.00 (GST-free) is payable for each results check, i.e. written examination and/or 
practical. 

Payment is in Australian Dollars only. 

Foreign currencies, bank drafts in foreign currencies and personal cheques are not accepted. 

If you choose to withdraw your application for a results check, you must withdraw it within five (5) 
working days of making payment to be eligible for a refund. 

Application 

1. To apply for a results check/s, select Apply. 

https://mss.scsa.wa.edu.au/default.aspx?type=parc

